
Nursery News
TERM 3

Welcome Back! 
We hope you all had a lovely
Christmas and a restful break. We
have an exciting term coming up
with some exciting things happening
Thank you for your support.
The Nursery Team 

NOTICES

STAY IN TOUCH

WHAT WE ARE
LEARNING

DATES TO REMEMBER

This term we are looking at the season
Winter and what winter looks like
around the world. We will be looking
at the changes that happen around us
and why that means it is the Winter
time. We will also be exploring what
Winter looks like in different parts of
the world like Africa, Brazil and China.
This term we will also be celebrating
Chinese New Year. We have a stay and
play booked in for you to come and
celebrate with us. 

Stay and play to celebrate Chinese New Year - Wednesday
29th January 
Last day of term - Friday 14th February 2025 
First day of term 3 - Monday 24th February 2025

01739 379521
admin@kingfishercofe.org
.uk

Please call in each day
your child is absent
from Nursery 

Please dress for the
weather. We go out
in all weathers. 
Please name all of
your child’s
belongings
Gates are locked at
8:40 for the morning
session and 12:05
for the afternoon
session 

School Admissions deadline - Wednesday 15th January 

Don’t forget to upload what you get up to when you
are not at Nursery on tapestry!
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